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REF: OIA-11888 
 
Dear  

 
Request made under the Official Information Act 1982 
 

Thank you for your email of 29 December 2022 to Auckland Transport requesting statistical data under 
the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act). On 13 January 2023 your request was partially transferred 
to Waka Kotahi NZ Transport Agency. We will provide a response to your request for the following 

information: 
 

The total length of state highway/motorway as well as the total length of the Northern Busway 

which is owned and maintained by Waka Kotahi.  
 
I will address each of your requests in turn. 

 
To total length of state highway that is owned and maintained by Waka Kotahi is publicly available 
under the “Physical Statistics-Roads” file located on the following page: 

www.nzta.govt.nz/planning-and-investment/learning-and-resources/transport-data/data-and-tools/ 

 
As such we are refusing this part of the request under section 18(d) of the Act as the information 

requested is or will soon be publicly available. 
 
The information regarding the total length of Northern Busway can be found in the following 

attachment: 
 Auckland Northern Busway length OIA-11888.xlsx 

 

Under section 28 of the Act, you have the right to ask the Ombudsman to review my decision to refuse 
part of this request. The contact details for the Ombudsman can be located at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz. 

 
In line with Waka Kotahi policy, this response will soon be published on our website, with personal 
information removed. 
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If you would like to discuss this reply with Waka Kotahi, please contact Matt Hendry, Manager, 

Performance Analytics, by email to Matt.Hendry@nzta.govt.nz or by phone on (04) 894 6325. 
 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Galina Mitchelhill 

Senior Manager, Research and Analytics 
 
 




